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As a US Navy veteran, I have lived and voted in multiple states, both paper and 

electronic. I would get a printout receipt of my cast votes as well, insuring no 

mistakes made. In Oregon, the “vote tracking” only acknowledges my vote was 

counted, not for whom I voted for. This system leaves me with no faith in a process of 

fair and accurate elections. No Identification requirements are absurd, as I need my 

driver’s license for Every official transactions except to vote. In conclusion, local 

libraries or schools are the perfect poll outlets, and would give a sense of community 

for volunteers and voters alike, something sorely lacking in this state due to the drop 

off method of voting. 


